Doney Park Water
“A Member-Owned Cooperative”

Minutes

February 15, 2017
Directors Present:      Jim Timney



Richard Downey

David Spence

Selden Wasson
Larry Davis
Also Present:
        
Bill Linville – General Manager

Rek Guthery – Operations Supervisor




Julia Power – Staff
The Board of Directors held their regularly scheduled Board Meeting at the Doney Park Water office at 5290 E Northgate Loop, Flagstaff AZ.  President Jim Timney called the meeting to order at 11:05 a.m.

The first agenda item was the Approval of the January 2017 Board Meeting Minutes.  All Directors present reviewed the minutes. Director Downey made a motion to approve the minutes.  Director Wasson seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
Next on the agenda was Communication from Members – No members were present.
The Board then reviewed the Operations/Field Reports, Office Reports, and Financial Statements.  Director Wasson made a motion to approve, Director Spence seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.
The next agenda item was review and approval of the Annual Board Meeting items on the agenda.  Director Wasson made a motion to approve the Annual Board Meeting items.  Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.

The next agenda item was the approval of Purchase Requests and Other Business.  One purchase order for Meter Inventory for Dana Kepner in the amount of $12,655.28 was presented. Director Spence moved to approve, Director Davis seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed. 
Other Business discussed.  Director Spence asked about water quality monitory reports, the process was explained that we do monthly sampling required by ADEQ to stay in compliance.  

Bill mentioned the Technical conference in Chandler, AZ.  We are still waiting on the roads to be cleared to get to the towers to evaluate the problem with our new meter software not reading correctly.  

Director Wasson made a motion to adjourn, Director Spence seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  The meeting adjourned at 12:12 p.m.
________________________________                       ________________________
Secretary
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